
The rush through tactic is just unacceptable to us people of the state of Oregon. It goes to show a 
non interest by politicians to represent the view and will of the people. We have experienced the out 
un-American attitude of the Obama administration and their trashing of the constitution. This act by 
the Oregon senate is very much more of the same caustic anti-gun grab. I say to vote no on 
SB941,and represent the people of Oregon. Remember politicians have been recalled for not 
representing the will of the people in states close to Oregon,and it could happen right here once 
again. 
 

 


